
Join us for worship this Sunday, April 28 as we
celebrate the Fifth Sunday of Easter. We will hear

the familiar story of "Doubting Thomas" (John
20:19-29) and will explore why the Risen Christ still

bears the wounds from being crucified. Pastor
Alex's sermon is titled "Show Me Your Scars." 

See you this Sunday for worship at 10:30 in the
LPC sanctuary!

Help Wanted
Outreach & Pastoral Care

LPC’s outreach team is requesting volunteers to
participate in an outreach ministry to our
congregation and prayer chain requesters.

Volunteers would be asked to send a card, make
a phone call or visit a person who has

expressed a need for prayer. If you would like to
volunteer, please contact Ann Brown at

abrown210@icloud.com

Spirital 
Leadership
The nominating

committee is looking for
individuals who are called
to serve on Session. If you

are interested or 
would like to nominate 

someone, please 
contact Sue Burge at

suesmithcan@yahoo.com
before May 16th. 

Please pray or reflect 
on if you are being called.



Volunteers are needed to help spread
mulch on the church playground on

Saturday April 27th from 8:30-12

Volunteers Needed Mothers Day
Special Service

Thank you to everyone who has made a pledge of
financial support to LPC for 2024. We are pleased to

report that pledged giving is AHEAD of budget so
far this year! Your generosity and faithfulness to
Christ’s work at LPC is what makes our ministry

possible!

Mother’s Day is May 12! To
celebrate, we will have a
very special service with

guest musicians.  Worship
will include piano, guitar,
fiddle, bass (and more!) to

lead our singing in a
traditional folk-Celtic

style. You won’t want to
miss it!

Fellowship 
Committee

Your financial contribution to Lakeview Presbyterian Church
supports LPC’s ministries of education, worship, and outreach.
You can give by placing a check or cash in the offering plate

during worship, mailing a check to the church office, or
visiting our secure online portal at lpcno.org/give (or scan the

QR code) to give by credit/debit card. 

Contact Pat Sharpe at
acottageplace@gmail.com 

to be added to the list
if you would like to get

involved with helping for
Sunday mornings or other

events throuhgout the
months. 

Stewardship Update


